Ward Report – Ledbury South

An odd month, basically because a great deal of Herefordshire has found itself under water, Ledbury is very fortunate compared to so many other Wards in the County, devastated by the flooding, and it has meant that a number of Council meetings have been postponed

I attended the February Eastnor ,Donnington Council meeting. They are such a well organized Parish, their website is very up to date and efficient(hint) and their main ongoing problem is lack of Fastershire which in spite of promises, nothing positive is happening.

Full Council(Budget) was just short of the longest on record. Commencing at 10o'clock we rose at about 4.30. I am sure Councillor Harvey will provide all details, as with details of the regrettable decision by Council solicitors regarding the Viaduct site appeal. Hopefully we will be able to pull together as a Town to go into battle at the Appeal with enough evidence to win.

Wednesday coffee mornings at St.Katherine's Hall begin again this week and I hold a surgery there between 11 and 12 o'clock.

I edit the St. Michael's Parish Magazine, please take a copy.

Helen l'Anson

